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While I understand and appreciate Secretary of State Tobias Read's plea for more 

time to implement campaign finance limits passed in 2024, I do not believe that a 

FOUR YEAR delay is warranted. As it is, many of the most technical and complicated 

aspects of the law won't need to be implemented for another 2 or 3 years. And 

frankly, I'd rather have a less than perfectly implemented campaign finance law than 

none at all. In my view, HB3392 seems more designed to make the whole thing go 

away than to actually fix things, and the fact that this was slipped in a couple of days 

before the end of the session would be consistent with that view. Oregon is one of 

FIVE states without campaign limits, and that seems terribly embarrassing. Please do 

not pass HB 3392.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Scott Eliasof 

Portland OR 


